

William P. Potsic, M.D.



William P. Potsic, MD, entered Pediatric Otolaryngology in 1975. He became a member of SENTAC in 1975 and served as its President in 1983. Dr. Potsic attended his first SENTAC meeting in Mexico City. It was then that he realized the unusual qualities of SENTAC as a Society.

He has been the Director of the Division of Pediatric Otolaryngology and Human Communication at The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia since 1975, and an Associate Professor of Otolaryngology and Human Communication at The University of Pennsylvania School of Medicine since 1983.

SENTAC

SENTAC is a unique society where friendly, nurturing professionals participate in the molding of new ideas and the careers of young colleagues who are relieved of the burden of competition. It is a safe place to walk before we are able to run. I hope that this principle will be preserved in the future of the Society.

William P. Potsic, MD